
A meeting of the Association for Symbolic Logic will be held in Warsaw, Poland, on August 
30 and 31,1968, in conjunction with a conference entitled "Construction of Models for Axio­
matic Systems", which will be held, also in Warsaw, from August 27 to September 2, 1968. 
During this period, some twenty invited one-hour lectures are planned, as well as sectional 
meetings for contributed papers. 

Members of the ASL who wish to take part in the conference arid the meeting should write 
to the Secretary of the Program Committee, Dr. A. J. Blikle, Institute of Mathematics of the 
Polish Academy of Science, Sniadeckich 8, Warszawa 1, Poland. 

Members who wish to present a paper should submit an abstract not exceeding 300 words. 
Abstracts should be sent in duplicate to the address above before June 1,'_1968. 
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